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13 May 2021      Reg. No.: P1069-01 

 

Reminder in relation to the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in 

respect of a licence application from William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company for an 

installation located at William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company, Grange Lower, 

Goresbridge, Co. Kilkenny.  

 

Dear Sir, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s most recent notice of 18th December 2019 and 08th July 2020 requesting 

outstanding information in respect of your licence application. It is noted that you have not 

responded to the notices issued.  

 

In the absence of any substantive response to this request, you are requested to submit a 

detailed indication of progress to date in relation to the compilation of the information 

requested, with a particular emphasis on the air dispersion modelling, Natura Impact 

Statement and surface water treatment, quantifying the substantive work required and your 

expected date of submission. 

 

With a view to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned progress 

report should be submitted to the EPA by 10th June 2021. 

 

It should be noted that failure to comply with this request may result in the EPA activating  

Regulation 19 of the EPA (Industrial Emissions)(Licensing) Regulation 2013, i.e., 

abandonment of the licence application. 

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is therefore requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


